
  
 

 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

1435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD  21046 

 

Date: January 31, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: FCC ID: 2ALEPT0006326 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Production of our Transmitter identified as FCC ID: 2ALEPT0006326 has been permanently cancelled. 

This equipment has never been marketed or sold in the United States nor anywhere in the world with 

the FCC identifier on the label.  Therefore, we hereby request that you dismiss the grant. 

 

  

Tom Danshin, P.Eng 

Manager, System Design 

Calgary, AB, January 31, 2023 


